
 

 

 PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

In response to COVID-19 and with State and Federal guidance, the following proactive 

measures are being taken by the LCRDA/Innovation Park offices: 

• The LCRDA/Innovation Park office at 2051 E. Paul Dirac Drive, Suite 100, will be closed to 

the public as of Friday, March 20th until further notice. The office will continue to be 

staffed virtually, therefore, if you have a need please contact the LCRDA/Innovation 

Park employees using the following contact information: 

o Ron Miller, Executive Director, rmiller@inn-park.com 

o Michael Tentnowski, Director of Entrepreneurship, mtentnowski@inn-park.com 

o Naomi Molina, Director of Marketing & Engagement, nmolina@inn-park.com 

o Peggy Bielby, Administrative Coordinator, pbielby@inn-park.com  

You can also contact our office at 850-575-0343 and leave a voicemail on the appropriate staff’s 

phone line. Staff will be monitoring their voicemail very closely and will get back to you as soon 

as possible.  

• Talcor will continue to provide maintenance and janitorial services to all buildings as 

needed. 

• Food trucks in the park will be cancelled until further notice.  

• The SBIR Accelerator program has been moved to an online course. Participants will 

receive relevant information from Michael Tentnowski. 

• The TechGrant Elevator Pitch Night event has been postponed, but the grant 

submissions will be scored, and finalists announced soon. Additional details will be 

provided once a new Elevator Pitch Night date is determined.  

• All other LCRDA/Innovation Park programs and meetings have been cancelled until 

further notice.  

 

Staff will continue to provide updates accordingly on our website, via social media, and email. 
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